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[image: image8]SPONSORED TODDLE WADDLE
Dear Parents and Carers
Toddle Waddle – Saturday 20th May, Harrold Country Park at 2pm

Turvey Pre –School would like to invite you and your child/children to join us on a sponsored ‘TODDLE WADDLE’ around Harrold Country Park on Saturday 20th May at 2pm.  This is one of our main fundraisers of the year and it’s a great way for the children and families to be directly involved in helping with our fundraising and enjoy the outdoors too.
Children, with support of their parents / carers, will be asked to raise sponsorship for walking around the 1.5 mile circuit of the Country Park.  
If you can’t make it on the day, don’t worry, you can still do it at your leisure.  If you do join us on 20th May, the children will be given a ‘Toddle Waddle Chart’ to look out for and tick off various objects along the way.  This is a family event which parents need to attend to care for their children and we actively encourage you to come along with your child and any siblings to make it a great family afternoon out.
A sponsorship form is attached. We would appreciate you trying to obtain as much support as you can from your family, friends, neighbours and even colleagues at work. Should you be unable to join us on the day you can do the walk any time to suit you, or you may like to make a donation instead.  Whatever you do, your support is greatly appreciated.
We will celebrate the success of the children and their ‘Toddle Waddling’ by giving them a medal and Certificate for completing the walk.

We will meet behind the Cafe, by the noticeboards, at 1.50pm ready to start at 2pm. Please make sure you and your child wear appropriate clothing and footwear on the day.  Please return the reply slip by Wednesday 17th  May to let us know that you’re coming.  
We look forward to seeing you there!
Thank you in advance for supporting this event.
Jodie
........................................................................................................................................................................................
Turvey Pre-School Toddle Waddle – Saturday 20th May, Harrold Country Park at 2pm

Child’s Name _______________________________

I confirm I will be attending Turvey Pre-School’s ‘Toddle Waddle’ at Harrold Country Park at 2pm on 20th May with my child/ children and will be responsible for them during this event.
Signature of Parent / Carer ___________________________________
        Date ____________________

Print Name 
____________________________________        Number of additional Siblings attending ________
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